
23 June 2022 

To the Resident 
123 Main Road  
Stiriling  WA  6021 

Dear Resident, 

Important information for residents re: Bina Parkland Community Fun Day event. 

The City of Stirling would like to invite you to the Bina Parkland Community Fun Day, a 
free local community event at Bina Parkland (107 Princess Road, Balga) on Saturday 10 
April 2021, from 12.00noon to 5.00pm. 

Love living local at our Neighbourhood Event Series – creating a stronger and more 
connected community. We invite residents of Balga and bordering suburbs to attend Bina 
Parkland as it’s transformed into a community fun day showcasing the parkland’s new 
facilities, surrounding businesses and community groups. This event will feature a variety of 
art projects and activities, wheelchair basketball, inflatable obstacle course, roaming 
performers, local musicians, skate deck painting, spin ‘n’ win activation, food zone and more. 

The City has taken adequate measures to ensure that there is minimal impact on local 
residents and businesses. High quality sound systems, ample staff/security, COVID-19 
health and safety measures, cleaning crew and signage have been organised to minimise 
disturbances. There may be some minor disruptions in your area, such as: 

• Limited use of Bina Parkland (Friday 9 April to Sunday 11 April)

• Elevated sound levels at times (Saturday 10 April)

• Traffic congestion during peak event times (Saturday 10 April).

We thank you for your support and understanding. Should you have any questions or 
concerns regarding noise or any other aspect of the event, please contact us: 

• Business hours (Monday to Friday, 8.30am to 5.00pm) on (08) 9205 8555 or
events@stirling.wa.gov.au

• Event hours (as per the dates above) on 0428 261 902

Your feedback is valuable – if you do attend Bina Parkland Community Fun Day please 
complete the feedback survey to go into the draw to win a two night stay at Rendezvous 
Hotel Scarborough and a $300 food and beverage voucher to spend. Complete the survey 
by scanning the below QR code with your phone or via the link on the event webpage 
www.stirling.wa.gov.au/binafunday.  

We encourage you to walk or ride to the event as parking is limited. For more information 
about this event please visit www.stirling.wa.gov.au/localevents or contact us via the details 
above. We look forward to seeing you at Bina Parkland Community 
Fun Day.  

Kind Regards, 

Mr John Smith 
City of Stirling 
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